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May 20, 2015 

     

 

Wenona Johnson 

2133 – 4
th

 Street East 

Saint Pual MN 55119 

 

VIA EMAIL:  denisejhonson18@gmail.com 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 2133 Fourth Street East 

 

Dear Ms. Johnson: 

 

This is to confirm that on May 19, 2015 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, 

June 2, 2015 at 11:30 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall.  If you feel that you still need additional time 

to relocate, we can discuss it at that time.  If you are able to find housing between now and June 

2, 2015, then the hearing is not necessary.  Please note that while you are living there, you may 

not turn on the heat due to the cracked heating exchanger nor use the oven to heat the house.  Ms. 

Moermond stated that a space heater is fine.  

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors 

 Laura Huseby 
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